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The Week Ahead 

Monday, April 26, 2021 
Staff Meeting TEAMS 

PAC Meeting @ 7:00pm  

Tuesday, April 27, 2021  

Wednesday, April 28, 2021 Valedictorian Assembly – Online 

Thursday, April 29, 2021  

Friday, April 30, 2021 

Report Cards Available 

Online Tea and Tour 

Early Dismissal Day  
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Upcoming Events 

 

May 7
th
 – Non-instructional Day 

May 12
th
 – Gauss Math Contest 

May 13
th
 – Early Dismissal for Parent/Teacher Interviews 2:15-3:45pm 

May 14
th
 – Les Misérables - Daytime 

May 14th - Early Dismissal Day  

May 17
th
-21

st
 – Les Misérables – 3:00-9:30pm 

May 24
th
 – Victoria Day – Statutory Holiday 

May 28
th
 – Grad Cohort Celebration 

May 31
st
 – Non-instructional Day 

June 7th– Early dismissal Day  
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Early Dismissal days 

 

The following one-hour early dismissal dates for 2020-2021 were approved by the Board at its meeting on April 

14, 2021:  

 April 30, 2021  

May 14, 2021  

June 7, 2021  

  

These early dismissal days are to provide an opportunity for school-based health & safety committees and  school 

staff to review and revisit health & safety plans, discuss recommendations, and implement or adjust any COVID-

19 mitigation strategies.  

  

Grades 8-9 afternoon classes will be dismissed at 1:55pm 

  

Grades 10-12 afternoon classes will be dismissed at 1:25pm 

 

Immunization 

The Grade 9 immunization program has been temporarily suspended while our province focuses on vaccinations 

for COVID-19.  Dates will be scheduled with schools as soon as possible.  Please consider  consulting with your 

health care provider or local health unit for further information regarding your child’s  grade  9 immunizations.  
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Health and Safety 
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Health and Safety 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: April 19th – April 23rd 

 

Happy Earth Day everyone!   

 

I hope that everyone gets the chance to get outside today and enjoy and appreciate our incredible Fleetwood 
neighbourhood’s natural environment.  We are so fortunate to have access to such amazing beauty.  The 
parks, forests, lakes, trails, streams and backyards of our community provide us with peace, strength and 
wellness.  The importance of outdoor education, as a result of the pandemic, has been highlighted over the 
past year.  With Springtime now here, along with the warmer (and hopefully drier) weather, now is the ideal 
time to be outside and exploring our natural surroundings.  Many of our teachers are also spending time out-
side with their classes.  This is an instructional strategy that we are highly encouraging.  We also highly en-
courage our students to spend their breaktime and lunchtime outside.  Get out of the hallways and enjoy 
some fresh air and sunshine.  The physical and mental benefits are huge; and will directly improve your 
health and your learning!  
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Welcome to Quarter 4 Dragons, it is the first week of Quarter 4; our final term of the 2020-21 school year.  I 
wish all students and staff much success in reaching your learning goals over the next 10 weeks.  We expect 
the next several weeks to continue to be focussed on health and safety.  The care and vigilance of our 
school community will remain very important in protecting the safety of all Dragons.  Thank you in advance to 
all students, parents and staff for all you are doing to ensure all Public Health Office Covid-19 safety guide-
lines are followed. 

 

Students returned to school on Monday with enthusiasm and excitement for their first day of their new cours-
es.  This is always a fun and energy filled day.  Great thanks to our entire staff for all your efforts in welcom-
ing your new students and making them feel comfortable.  We are pleased to report that all staffing positions 
were filled, all classes organized into rooms – and the school was ready to begin Quarter 4. 

 

This week our District Maintenance Department has been installing our latest school grounds project.  We 
are building a Friendship Garden inspired by the First Nations Healing Wheel.  When completed, this will be 
a place for all students to gather, reflect, walk and enjoy.  Thank you to our Aboriginal Advocate Ms. Buckton 
for your leadership in initiating the project.   
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This Wednesday was Administrative Assistants Day!  Special thanks and appreciation go to our incredible clerical team 
for all you do to keep our school running and students and staff supported.  Thank you Donna, Linh, Sukhpal, Alison, 
Rachel, Danielle, Shannon and Heather.  We couldn’t do what we do without your expertise and dedication!   

 

Wednesday was also early dismissal for Report Card Writing.  Teachers are now writing Report Cards for their Quarter 
3 courses.  Great thanks to our entire teacher team for the many, many hours of time and expertise you have dedicated 
to this task.  Report cards will be available on our MyEdBC Portal for download on April 30

th
.  All parents/guardians are 

encouraged to please access your MyEdBC account to access these Final marks. 

 

Our Engineering 8 students have been busy this week.  They have been designing, building and testing paper gyrocop-
ters and airplanes.  After several iterations and test flights, students were able to improve their designs and learn 
through the process.   
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We also had the opportunity to visit our Robotics class.  Students have designed, built, programmed and raced their 
Arduino robots!  They have developed numerous skills in this project, and have had a great time getting them through 
the maze as quickly as possible.   
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Tomorrow is our next Grade 7 Parent Virtual Tea and Tour.  There are limited spaces in order to keep our 
meeting small and informal… please contact the school to book your seat.  Meetings will be held over 
TEAMS.  Registered participants will be sent a link to the videoconference prior to the meeting. 

 

I hope your week is going well and you are enjoying this beautiful stretch of sunshine.  It has been excellent 
to see increased numbers of students outside and enjoying our school grounds at lunchtime.  As our commu-
nity is aware, we have received several Covid-19 exposure letters over the past few days.  This has been a 
very clear reminder that all of our Covid safety guidelines are very important during this 3rd wave of transmis-
sion.  This week we have been especially focussed on reminding our students of the requirement to physical-
ly distance themselves from others.  We will continue to reinforce this message at school, and we request all 
parents/guardians to remind your children to follow this safety requirement.  Thank you for your help and un-
derstanding. 

 

Have a happy and safe Friday and weekend Dragons! 

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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